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Grading:  
See attachments 
 
 
Coin Wars:  
Coin Wars continues to the end of this week, please collect and send in all 
your spare change to school this week. The class that collects the most 
coins  will win a pizza party. Do not forget that this is for a great cause. We 
will purchase $50 gift certificates for our families in need for a holiday 
dinner. 
 
Food Drive: 
We were able to make 45 bags of non perishable food items that will create 
two complete meals per bag. The rest of the non perishable food items  will 
be donated to our local Food Bank. Mr. Granillo thanked the STUCO Club 
for their work and dedication to this great cause. 
 
Trunk O’ Treat:  ​ Our first Trunk O’ Treat was held on 10/30/19.  We had a 
total of thirty-eight cars participate.  Thank you to all the participants and all 
the parent volunteers who made this event possible and a big success. We 
will continue to make this a yearly event.  
 



Cougar Family Feast: ​For the 1st time we will be having a feast for our 
staff. We would appreciate if any parents would like to bring in any 
desserts, the teachers will take care of the side dishes.  

Gear up: ​The Leadership Group has begun. This group is for the 8th grade 
students who want to identify the skills they possess and which skills they 
need to learn to develop so they can be successful in their careers. The 
group is part of the GEAR UP grant which focuses on the 8th grade cohort. 
The next meeting is on 11/12 from 3pm to 4pm in 7C.   

Disneyland Trip​:  We are still taking applications for the trip pending on 
behaviour, grades and attendance. For any  questions please call the 
office. 

Calendar:​ See attached calendar.  Upcoming events were discussed by 
Mr. Granillo. Parents were asked to view our website and like us on FB. 

 ​Students: ​Our current K-8th grade student enrollment is 944 students and 
75 Preschoolers.  

  
Next items for December: 

● Events/calendar  

● What other topics parents want to hear about  
Mr. Granillo thank the parents for coming and ask them please 
let us know what items parents wanted to talk about for the next 
Site Council and to please feel free to call us for anything 
needed and our doors are always open. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


